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Kanawaki Lease Consultations officially 
underway 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Kenténha/ October 2016) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that community consultations 
regarding the Kanawaki Golf Club Lease officially begin this month and 
will continue until the end of March 2017. 
  
Phase One of the consultations will occur between October and 
December and will focus on education, while consultations from January 
to March 2017 will seek input and direction from Landholders and 
Community members. 
 
During Phase One, Kanawaki Landholders will be mailed an information 
package which is expected to be in mailboxes by the end of this month. A 
Special Community Meeting on the Lease is also being scheduled for 
November (date TBD), at which time community members can obtain a 
similar information package. 
  
Linda Delormier has been named the Consultation Officer for this file and 
is now available to discuss the Kanawaki Lease via email at 
kanawaki.lease@mck.ca or by telephone at 514-770-3904. Ms. Delormier 
will be contacting all Landholders directly in November. 
 
Further, a special website containing all pertinent information for the 
project is under construction to be launched by the end of October. The 
community will be advised when the website goes live. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Linda Delormier 
Consultation Officer 
514-770-3904 
kanawakilease@mck.ca  
____________________
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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